From: TasWater Development Mailbox <Development@taswater.com.au>
Sent: Thursday, 24 August 2023 1:57 PM

To: Latrobe Council

Subject: RE: Latrobe LPS - Draft Amendments (Our Ref. TWDA 2023/01141-LC)

Dear Planning Authority,

In response to your invitation for written representations regarding the draft amendments to the Latrobe Local
Provisions Schedule,

| would like to confirm that we have no written representation to submit.

Furthermore, we have no objection to any of the proposed changes suggested by the draft amendments.
Should you require any further information or clarification, please feel free to reach out.

Best regards,

David Boyle

Development Assessment Manager (Acting)

Currently working Tuesday to Friday

M 0436 629 652

F 1300 862 066

A GPO Box 1393, Hobart TAS 7001

36-42 Charles Street, Launceston, TAS 7250

E david.boyle@taswater.com.au

W http://www.taswater.com.au/

Have | been helpful? Please provide feedback by clicking here.

THANKS |

IS ENOUGH

From: Carolyn Rimmer <carolyn.rimmer@kentish.tas.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 10:35 AM

To: TasWater Development Mailbox <Development@taswater.com.au>
Subject: Latrobe LPS - Draft Amendments

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise

the sender.

Good Morning

Please see attached letter.

Regards

Carolyn Rimmer

DEVELOPMENT AND REGULATORY SERVICES SUPPORT OFFICER

KENTISH
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. Latrobe Council
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Latrobe Council

170 Gilbert Street
PO Box 63 Latrobe 7307

(03) 6426 4444

www.latrobe.tas.gov.au

Kentish Council

69 High Street
PO Box 63 Sheffield 7306

(03) 6491 0200

www.kentish.tas.gov.au
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Disclaimer: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to which it is addressed and contains information that is privileged and confidential. If you are not
the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute, copy or alter this email. Any views or opinions
presented in this email are solely those of the author and might not represent those of the Council. Warning:
Although the Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, it cannot
accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.

Do you need to print this? Rethink waste. Visit

From: photocopier@Iatrobe.tas.gov.au <photocopier@latrobe.tas.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 10:49 AM

To: Carolyn Rimmer <carolyn.rimmer@kentish.tas.gov.au>

Subject: Message from Latrobe Council C558

Disclaimer

This email, including any attachments, may be confidential and/or legally privileged. You must not use, access or disclose it other than for the purpose for
which it was sent. If you receive this message or any attachments or information in it in error, please destroy and delete all copies and notify the sender
immediately by return email or by contacting TasWater by telephone on 136992. You must not use, interfere with, disclose, copy or retain this email.
TasWater will not accept liability for any errors, omissions, viruses, loss and/or damage arising from using, opening or transmitting this email



